
 

 

 

 

Re: Senate Inquiry into windfarms. 

 

 

We have been approached by Wingeel Wind Farm Pty Ltd 

to have wind turbines erected on our property. 

 

We do not have any problem with wind turbines and we 

think that they are no more unsightly than the 500KVA 

power line that passes quite close to our property. 

 

With all the talk about global warming and the ozone layer, 

We should be thinking about alternative sources of  

 cleaner power. 

 

 The wind is the cheapest energy source that can be used to 

help keep carbon emissions to a minimum. 

 

We do not think that it will have any detrimental effect on 

farm animals or wildlife. 

 

 

Adrian & Margaret Bufton 

 


